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The Hong Kong Government issued a press release on 27 July 2012 announcing the 

adjustment of the Outbound Travel Alert for Japan as follows: 

 

1. The Outbound Travel Alert (OTA) for Fukushima Prefecture in Japan has been adjusted 

from Red (avoid non-essential travel) to Amber (exercise caution, attend to personal 

safety and monitor the situation and the announcements by the Japanese authorities). 

 

2. Residents intending to visit Fukushima Prefecture or those who are already there should 

avoid all travel within 20 kilometres of the Fukushima Daiichi Nuclear Power Plant, as 

well as the evacuation areas identified by the Japanese authorities. 

 

The announcement by the Hong Kong Government can be viewed here: 

http://www.info.gov.hk/gia/general/201207/27/P201207270532.htm (English) 

http://www.info.gov.hk/gia/general/201207/27/P201207270533.htm (Chinese) 


